Opportunity for Public Comment

COMAR 10.37.01 Uniform Accounting and Reporting System for Hospitals and Related Institutions
Notice of Proposed Action for COMAR 10.37.01.02 was published in the Maryland Register, Volume 46, Issue 24, Pages 1107-1108 on Friday, November 22, 2019.  Public comments are being accepted through December 23, 2019.  Comments may be sent to Dennis Phelps, Associate Director, Audit and Compliance, Health Services Cost Review Commission, 4160 Patterson Avenue, Baltimore, MD 21215, or call 410-764-2565, or email to dennis.phelps@maryland.gov, or fax to 410-358-6217. A public hearing has not been scheduled.
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